
From: Stephen Kerry [mailto:clerk@herefordcitycouncil.gov.uk]  

Sent: 02 November 2016 15:31 
To: Atkins, Charlotte 

Subject: RE: 163199 - Aylestone Hill 

 
Charlotte, 
 
This condition was imposed for good reasons, principally to reduce environmental impact 
and protect road safety.  Both those arguments still pertain and the condition should remain 
in place.  
 
Steve Kerry 
Town Clerk 
 

mailto:clerk@herefordcitycouncil.gov.uk

